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Agreed Report 

 

A meeting of the Board of Management was held in school on Feb 15th at 7.30 p.m.  

 

The agreed report for the meeting is as follows: 

 

 

1. The board approved list of pupil enrolments for September 2022  
 

2. The board ratified Anti-Bullying Policy 

3. The board carried Annual Review of Anti-Bullying Policy (using checklist)  

4. The board thanked the SEN team for their work throughout the exceptional review of SNA hours. 

5. The board thanked Ms Quinn and Ms Kelly for their work so far in obtaining the Active School Flag. 

6. Anti-Bullying and Child Protection were discussed 

7. Developments in Curriculum/SEN, CPD, School Self Evaluation, parental involvement, extra-curricular 

activities, posts of responsibility,  school building, Covid-19 and health and safety were discussed. 

8. Date for next meeting was agreed as March 29th.  

 


